

Daventry Rd, Southam, Warwickshire. CV47 1PS Tel: (01926) 812512 Fax: (01926) 812521 www.st-marys-southam.warwickshire.sch.uk

15 June 2020

Dear Parents,

FREE SCHOOL MEALS AVAILABLE TO COLLECT AT SHOOL OFFICE

Deli Bags will be available at the school each day we are open from 12pm for your collection from Wednesday 17th June 2020.

If your child is registered to receive free school meals please contact the school office by 10am the day before. Please leave a message if you are unable to get through. A deli bag will be available for you at the school office.

To be eligible, your child must be registered to receive free school meals, not to be mistaken for Universal school meals (Reception, Year1 and Year 2 children)

Collection of deli bags will not affect your receipt of Edenred vouchers which will be available until the end of July 2020.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Price Headteacher.







